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C. & M. A. Fairview Park Nursery School Notice@21/22-40)
The tuition fee arrangement for N class

25" February, 2022

Dear Parents :

In response to the rapid spread of the fifth wave of the epidemic in the community,
the government announced on 22" February, 2022 that schools will be closed for
summer holiday from 7" March to 18" April (including primary and secondary schools,
kindergartens, international schools and special schools).During the holidays, the
kindergarten maintains high-quality hygiene conditions on the campus and builds a
healthy campus for young children. The tuition fee arrangements for N classe are as
follows:

Month March April May June July August

tuition Paid $1515 | No need to pay | Pay as usual

fee

According to the approval of the Education Bureau, N class needs to pay
11 months of tuition throughout the year. This is a special case. Parents
should pay the tuition according to the above arrangement, and the
school day will be postponed to August.

Remark

Parents should pay attention to the arrangements of the Education Bureau
regarding the arrangements for the resumption of classes in April. All of the above,
please pay attention to the parents.

Yours sincerely,

H?/@'h _‘/,;ﬁ’ﬂ}

Lam King Mei Helen
The Principal
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C. & M. A. Fairview Park Kindergarten Notice@21/22-40B)
The tuition fee arrangement for whole-day class

25" February, 2022

Dear Parents :

In response to the rapid spread of the fifth wave of the epidemic in the community,
the government announced on 22" February, 2022 that schools will be closed for
summer holiday from 7" March to 18" April (including primary and secondary schools,
kindergartens, international schools and special schools).During the holidays, the
kindergarten maintains high-quality hygiene conditions on the campus and builds a
healthy campus for young children. The tuition fee arrangements for whole-day
classes are as follows:

Month March April May June July August

tuition fee | Pay as usual No need to pay

Remark According to the approval of the Education Bureau, whole-day class
needs to pay 10 months of tuition throughout the year. This is a special
case. Parents should pay the tuition according to the above
arrangement, and the school day will be postponed to August.

Parents should pay attention to the arrangements of the Education Bureau
regarding the arrangements for the resumption of classes in April. All of the above,
please pay attention to the parents.

Yours sincerely,

H?bh _éﬂm}

Lam King Mei Helen
The Principal




